Vietual
HALLOWEEN

BINGO

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 29
BEGINNING AT 6PM

All students, families, teachers
and staff are invited to join us for

a ‘spook-tacular’ evening of game
playing, prizes and fun!

REGISTRATION: FREE
SUGGESTED DONATION: $20

Proceeds to support The Study’s Active Outdoor Learning Spaces



